
JEWELLS 
IN AFRICA

FURLOUGH
IN THE U.S.!

ANSWER TO PRAYER!

WOULD YOU CONSIDER
PARTNERING WITH US?

After a wonderful start to the new
school year at RVA, we've returned
to the U.S. for our first  furlough
since 2018! We are so excited and
thankful for this time to be "home"
and reconnect with family and
friends. 

The  support of our financial partners is
what makes it possible for us to be at
RVA. Thank you to those who serve in this
way! If you would like to partner with us,
please visit our website (below) and click
on the link in "PARTNER WITH US." 

We are so thankful for the vehicle God
provided for us to use while we are in the
States!  Thank you so much to those who
made this possible for us!

We still love living in Jr. High and are
excited to continue doing it when we
return to RVA in August! 

JewellsInAfrica.weebly.com  |  djewell@rva.org

(current monthly support)

80.4%



Okapi Dorm

HELL'S GATE
NATIONAL PARK

In February, Dave organized 

a field trip for the 7th grade

class, which included our

dorm boys. They got to 

rock climb, rappel, and 

ride bikes in one of Kenya's

beautiful national parks!

We've had a great year  getting

to know our new group of dorm

boys! Since moving into Okapi

last August, these guys have

shown a lot of growth and

settled in to life at RVA. One of

our favorite things about them

is how teachable and receptive

they are to guidance. 

Please pray for our dorm boys as they finish out 7th grade at RVA.


